COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

RELEASED

MAR 23 2023
CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM c
No. {38 2023
FOR:  :PRESIDENTS OF ALL HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION Il

OFFERING HOSPITALITY AND TOURISM PROGRAMS
SUBJECT : “TRABAHO, TURISMO, ASENSO!” PHILIPPINE TOURISM JOB FAIR 2™ LEG

DATE : March 20, 2023

The Department of Tourism Region Il (DOT-III), through the Commission on Higher Education
Central Luzon Region, invites all alumni and hospitality and tourism graduating students of higher
education institutions (HEIls) in the Region to the “Trabaho, Turismo, Asenso!” Philippine
Tourism Job Fair.The 2" leg of the job fair will be held on March 30 & 31, 2023 at the
Robinsons Starmills, City of San Fernando, Pampanga.

This event is part of the continued efforts of the DOT, in partnership with the Department of Labor
and Employment (DOLE) in providing platforms for employment opportunities in the tourism
sector. The 1% leg of said job fair was conducted in September 2022 and was participated in by
8,000 applicants from Pasay City, Cebu and Davao.

For more information, all interested may coordinate directly with Ms. Marie Grace |. Lansangan,
Project Officer, DOT-Ill, thru mobile number 0998-973-7935 or email address
mgilansangan@tourism.gov.ph.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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